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MONROE CHARTER TOWNSHIP
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON PROPOSED 2018 BUDGET

A Public Hearing on the Monroe Charter Township Proposed 2018 Budget will
be held by the Monroe Charter Township Board on Tuesday, November 21,
2017, at 6:45 p.m., in the Monroe Charter Township Hall, 4925 East Dunbar
Road, Monroe County, Michigan.

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the
proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing.

A copy of the Budget is available for public inspection at the Monroe Charter
Township Clerk's Office.

The Monroe Charter Township Board will provide the necessary reasonable
auxiliary aids and services, such as signers for the hearing impaired and audio
tapes of printed materials being considered at the meeting, to individuals with
disabilities at the meeting upon four (4) days notice to the Monroe Charter
Township Board.

Note: /Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should
contact the Monroe Charter Township Board by writing or calling the following:
Monroe Charter Township, Bob Schnurr, Clerk, 4925 East Dunbar Road,

Monroe, Ml 48161 (734) 241-6574.

Bob Schnurr, Clerk
Monroe Charter Township
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